
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1554 /2022-23           06.09.2022 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 8th 

September 2022 on the occasion of Onam.  

 
 

With regards, 
 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


